Note to File

Jan. 15™ 2003

Re:  WesternGeco Environmental Assessment (EA02-002)
Telephone Conversation w. Bruce Hanna (DFO)

Bruce Hanna called to inform me he has read A. Popper’s comments regarding the Draft
Terms of Reference, and that DFO is supportive of the comments.

-Alan Ehrlich
A/ Manager of EIA



